
Hello RTM School Community, 

I hope everyone had a wonderful winter break. I am reaching out tonight to not only 
remind you that we start back to school tomorrow, but to also take the opportunity to 
introduce myself. 

My name is Bill Dougherty, and I will have the privilege of serving as the Acting 
Superintendent of Schools for the remainder of this school year. I have gotten to know 
many of you over the last 17 years in my previous roles as Assistant Superintendent of 
Curriculum and Instruction, Assistant Principal of Penncrest High School, and Principal 
of Glenwood Elementary School. For those of you who I have not yet had the 
opportunity to meet, please know that my door is always open. You can reach me at 
610-627-6001 or wdougherty@rtmsd.org. 

It is an honor to be part of this extraordinary school community, and I am looking 
forward to serving in my new role.   

So with that being said, welcome back and Happy New Year!   

All the best, 
Bill   
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